Eric Pena

I oppose this bill as it will strain the company's who employee people in the state of New Mexico.

This bill is an overreach of New Mexico's governing body. Please stop this nonsense now or all of
you will be replaced with competent representatives who actually care. Common sense practice is

the best answer to give.



